
Press Release

Op-ed: How to Build on the 
TCJA’s Tax Success
NOVEMBER 1, 2024

In a new op-ed for The Wall Street Journal, AAF Board Member and former Chairman of the House Ways and 
Means Committee Kevin Brady and AAF President Douglas Holtz-Eakin discuss the opportunity for business 
taxation reform as Tax Cuts and Jobs Act (TCJA) provisions expire next year.

An excerpt:

Raising the standard of living is a nonpartisan goal—one the pro-growth provisions of the TCJA 
clearly advanced. Over the next year, Congress can do more than merely ensure these provisions 
don’t expire: It should seize this opportunity to build on the gains in global competitiveness and 
growth fostered by the 2017 reforms.

Read the op-ed
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